
RE: video trailer for the proposed “What Now” film
6-28-23

Thank you for your interest in the film project as detailed in the CMM Institute June Newsletter.

Due to some planned edits and revisions, we have removed the download option for the film at this time.

We remain deeply interested in furthering conversations with the CMM community about the subject of the 
film, and how we might apply concepts of CMM to changing what is being “made” in the current 

conversations with and about veterans’ experiences.

Please contact Bart Buechner at bbuechner@adler.edu if you have an interest in viewing the trailer and 
discussing the project.

Warm regards,

Terry Strauss
Barton Buechner
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